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Roadway Project Begins the Week of May 13 

State Road (SR) 9/NW 27 Avenue 

 

Miami, Fla. – The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is scheduled to begin a roadway safety 

improvement project the week of May 13, 2019. The project limits extend along SR 9/NW 27 Avenue 

from NW 23 Street to NW 26 Street in Miami-Dade County. This project will last approximately five 

months. The project will cost an estimated $672,521. 

The project includes installing a traffic signal and street lighting at the intersection of NW 27 Avenue and 

NW 24 Street, adding pedestrian and bicyclist warning signs, adding high-emphasis pedestrian 

crosswalks, relocating an existing bus stop closer to the signalized intersection, eliminating the left turn 

movement from westbound NW 23 Street onto southbound NW 27 Avenue and modifying the traffic 

separator along NW 27 Avenue. 

To complete this work safely, it will be necessary to temporarily close travel lanes at times. Tasks will be 

done in stages and lane closures will be scheduled to keep traffic moving and avoid special community 

events. 

Please note that this schedule may change due to bad weather or other unexpected conditions. 

For more information, please call Construction Community Outreach Specialist Tomás Monzón at (305) 

803-5556 or FDOT’s Public Information Office at (305) 470-5349 or go to the website at 

www.fdotmiamidade.com. 
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